
 

  

Upcoming Chapter Events 
 

Next ENE Chapter Meeting 

 

The next Eastern New England Chapter Meeting will be held on August 25, as we will 

have two weekend events in September, and it would be difficult to fit in a meeting 

as well. 

 

When:      August 25, 2018 

Where:     Lawrence Municipal Airport (KLWM) 

                 Eagle East Aviation 

                 492 Sutton St. 

                 North Andover, MA 

Coffee:     9:30 

Meeting:  10:00 

Lunch at the airport following meeting 

 

Agenda: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/ccf0a795-df06-

4c7a-afeb-139abaee8ac2/ENE_Agenda_Meeting_August_2018.docx 

 

Beverly Air Show 

 

ENE Chapter 99s will have a booth at the Beverly Air Show on September 8 and 9. 

When:   September 8 and 9 

https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=cd595b899b&e=75347ca4ae
https://womenpilotsene.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c&id=cd595b899b&e=75347ca4ae


               9:00 - 5:00 

Where: Beverly Regional Airport, East Side (BVY) 

              L. P. Henderson Rd. 

              Beverly, MA 

 

ENE Coordinator: Suzanne Tucci 

Contact Suzanne at suzanne_tucci@comcast.net or (978) 290-1048 to volunteer. Let's 

recruit some new women pilots and 99s! 

 

Poker Run 

  

When:    September 22; rain date September 23 

Where:   The airports are Southbridge (3B0), Westerly (WST), North Central (SFZ), 

Mansfield (1B9), and the terminus is New Bedford (EWB). 

 

Chapter members are still needed to sell hands and give out cards at North Central and 

Mansfield. Many volunteers are needed for the terminus to help sort and give out prizes, 

and to direct participants when they arrive. Additionally, 2 volunteers are needed at EWB 

to put the completed poker hands in order from best to worst. These volunteers need to 

be very familiar with poker hands. 

  

Prizes are also needed! Both aviation related and non-aviation items are welcome. 

Coordinating prizes this year are Georgia Pappas and Olga Mitchell. Contact Georgia 

at http://georgiap99@me.com or Olga at http://olgam6611@gmail.com if you can donate a 

prize or get a prize donated. 

  

If you would like to volunteer to work at an airport, please contact Candie Oldham 

at missileminion@gmail.com. Thanks! 

 

Here is a poster to share at your 

airport! https://gallery.mailchimp.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/01031174-1d51-

447a-871a-7a4b502d1fae/99sPokerRun2018_Poster.pdf 
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Air Race Classic 

Congratulations to third place overall 

winners Candie Oldham, ENE Chapter, 

and Sue Westervelt, NY/NJ Chapter. 

Candie and Sue also won first place in 

the Mooney category. 

 

Editor's note: Since I was unable to be 

at the Fryeburg terminus of the race, 

these pictures are "borrowed" from the 

many pictures Glenna Blackwell 

posted on Facebook. 

 
99s International President Jan 

McKenzie (second from right) and Vice 

President Corbi Bullock (left) were at 

the terminus to greet the racers as 

they landed. 

 

 

 

 



 
Fourth of July Evening featured a 

dinner cruise on the Spirit of 

Philadelphia, complete with fireworks. 

Section Governor Margot Cheel 

dressed for the occasion! 

 
The Chief Pilot at Philadelphia Airport 

provided a comprehensive and 

informative tour of his airport. 

 

99s International 
Conference in 
Philadelphia 

Twelve members of the New England 

Section, along with some 49 

1/2/Friends of the 99s,  attended the 

99s International Convention in 

Philadelphia. Here are some of the 

highlights of the Convention. 

 
Candie Oldham did a great job running 



 
Next year's convention will be held in 

Dayton, Ohio. Betsy Ross interviewed 

Orville and Wilbur Wright and their 

sister Kathleen, who invited everyone 

to Dayton next July. 

 

the Section booth in the Fly Market 

with Glenna Blackwell. 

 

New officers were installed at the 

Business Meeting. 
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